From: "ArmPatent” <patent@arminco.com>

To: "SCIT" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Mar 23, 1999 8:47 AM
Subject: C.SCIT 2431, SCIT Strategic Plan

Y erevan, March 23, 1999

Mr. K.-P. Wittig
Deputy Director
Inter-Office Information Services Dpt.

Dear Mr. Wittig,

According to your letter of March 3, 1999 Armenian Patent Office designated as a contact
person Mr. Manvel Babayan, Director of Information Technologies Dpt. Y ou can contact him
by:

Tel / Fax: (3742) 58 06 31, 56 11 26, 151 823

E-mail: patent@arminco.com

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Sarkis Khantardjian
President
Armenian Patent Office



